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Kentucky Center for School Safety Principal Mentor Program







KCSS Principal Mentor Program Highlights

● 24-25 will be the fourth school year this program will be offered
● For new principals, assistant principals(deans)
● Previously 50 spots a year total for Kentucky
● Increased to 60 for the upcoming school year
● Tommy Grant, former WCHS assistant principal, 22-23 school year



Tommy Grant Feedback

● “I will start by saying that my experiences with Mr. Woodyard was an excellent one.” 
● “One of the greatest benefits of the mentor program was being able to access his 

wealth of knowledge and experience as it relates to the role of being an admin.”
●  “I could text or call him at any time and he was always willing and able to return my call 

or text with whatever question I had.”
●  “Sometimes it would be to get his opinion on something, to ask a question I did not 

know specifics about or to to seek advice on situations with teachers/staff that I felt I 
needed a third party opinion on.”

●  “I enjoyed that we met in person and had phone/virtual conferences as well.”
●  “When he would come to the building, we would walk around and look for things to "get 

into" whether it was behavior related things, but mostly looking at building safety and 
operations, since those were two of my roles during my time there.” 
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Kyle Norton Feedback
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